
NEED HELP WITH YOUR MUNICIPAL  

INCOME TAX RETURN??? 
 THERE WILL BE REPRESENTATIVES FROM THE 

REGIONAL INCOME TAX AGENCY (R.I.T.A.)  
AT THE  

 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 25 N. SECOND ST. 

 THURSDAY FEBRUARY 26, 2015  

1 P.M. TO 7 P.M.  

TO HELP YOU!! 

 

THERE ARE NO APPOINTMENTS IT WILL BE FIRST COME FIRST SERVE 

THERE IS NO COST TO YOU FOR THIS SERVICE.  

Questions please call RITA at 1-800-860-7482 


